
 

 

Councillors Marje Bridle & John Cotton  
invite you to an 

         Open Meeting for Local Residents 
7.00pm – 8.30pm 

Wednesday 13th March 2024 
       at  

Audley Primary School 
Audley Road 

B33 9HY 
 

We’re holding a meeting for all local residents  - please come 
along  

 

We’ll discuss: 
 

• Improving the Local Area  - Glebe Farm & Stechford Residents Group to give an 

update on what’s been done and how YOU can help  

 

• Glebe Farm Library- More than a Library – What else would you like to see? 

 

• Police Sergeant’s Report – main issues happening locally & what is being done 

  

• News from us - Councillors Marje Bridle & John Cotton  

 

Hope you’re able to join us 

Working together we can make the area a better place to live 

 

Contact Officer: Beverly Edmead, Community Governance Team,  

email: beverly.edmead@birmingham.gov.uk
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